
 

 

 

 

CIPF AND MFDA IPC ANNOUNCE APPROVAL OF AMALGAMATION 

September 30, 2022 

 

 

CIPF and the MFDA IPC announced today that their respective boards have approved the 

amalgamation between CIPF and MFDA IPC, effective January 1, 2023.  

 

CIPF and the MFDA IPC look forward to continuing their collaborative working relationship in 

this CSA-led initiative during the transition to the New IPF. 

  

For further information, please contact:  

CIPF 

Rozanne Reszel 

President & CEO, CIPF  

Tel: 416-643-7105 

E-mail: rreszel@cipf.ca  

Ilana Singer 

Vice-President & Corporate Secretary, CIPF  

Tel: 416-643-7120 

E-mail: isinger@cipf.ca   

MFDA IPC 

 

Odarka Decyk 

President, MFDA IPC 

Tel : 416-943-4606 

E-mail: odecyk@ipc.mfda.ca  

 

 

See also the news release: MFDA and IIROC Members approve the creation of a single new 

SRO. 

mailto:rreszel@cipf.ca
mailto:isinger@cipf.ca
mailto:odecyk@ipc.mfda.ca
https://www.securities-administrators.ca/news/mfda-and-iiroc-members-approve-the-creation-of-a-single-new-sro/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=PR_MFDAIROCC&utm_source=Envoke-General-Updates&utm_term=CSA-News-release-%2F-ACVM-Commun
https://www.securities-administrators.ca/news/mfda-and-iiroc-members-approve-the-creation-of-a-single-new-sro/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=PR_MFDAIROCC&utm_source=Envoke-General-Updates&utm_term=CSA-News-release-%2F-ACVM-Commun

